
LAKE HOMES REALTY IS  
COMMITTED TO KEEPING OUR CLIENTS  

SAFE, HAPPY AND HEALTHY

During this time of uncertainty, 

we are taking all precautions  

insuring safety for all. Our hearts 

are with those who have been  

affected by COVID-19, and we 

want to make sure that we are 

taking action to prevent the 
spread and to insure safety to 
all. Please join us in these small 

but effective precautions. If you 

plan on attending a showing 

these actions have been taken 
as safety measures.  
 

Doors will be left open, lights 

will be left on, and surfaces will 

be wiped down to minimize 
contact and spread.  
 

Upon entering or exiting the 

house, please wash hands or 

use hand sanitizer. Please 

avoid touching items or sitting 
on furniture.

If you have been exposed to someone with a fever or have one yourself, 
please call your agent to reschedule. If you are uncomfortable with attending 
a showing please ask your agent about digital showing options. 


